
   

        

      

   

            

           

         

        

 

           

           

 

                 

             

       

     

            

  

  

 

Transport for NSW 

Sydney Terminal Building Revitalisation Stage 1 

22 September 2025 

Thank you for your ongoing interest in the Sydney Terminal Building Revitalisation Project. 

Over the coming weeks, we will complete some minor work between 11pm to 4am in Eddy 
Avenue Plaza. This work is not expected to be noisy and includes: 

• pouring concrete inside the work area and behind the screening, using one small 

concrete truck 

• temporarily isolating the power and water services for the station, to allow for the 

relocation of fire hydrant boosters in the Plaza. This will not impact any other 
properties. 

We need to complete this work at night when the light rail is not running to gain access to the site. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak with the project team you can: 

• call us on 1800 684 490 

• email us at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

You can also find out more on the project webpage Sydney Terminal Building Revitalisation. 

Kind regards, 

Project team 
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